
DATE:  January 18, 2024
 
TO:  Landowners of Adjacent Parcels 
 
FROM: Katelyn E. Mills, Project Manager
            Division of Mining and Solid Waste Management 
 
RE: Notice of Mine Operating Permit I-002411

Adrian Sand, LLC | Adrian Sand/Clay Mine | Horry County 

Adrian Sand, LLC has applied to the S.C. Department of Health and Environmental Control 
(DHEC) for a permit to mine sand and clay. Tax records from Horry County show you own 
property next to the land where the mine will be located. 
 
A notice of this request is being advertised in the Horry Independent newspaper. As a landowner 
of property next to the proposed site, DHEC is sending you a copy of this advertisement (see 
back of page). For more information concerning this application, please visit the DHEC webpage 
at: 

https://scdhec.gov/publicnotice

At this time DHEC is reviewing the application and the information in the application may change 
during this process. No decision has been made concerning this application request. If you can 
not get information from the webpage, if you need any additional information, or have questions 
about the application, please call (803) 898-1375, email millske@dhec.sc.gov, or write to: 
 
Katelyn E. Mills, Project Manager 
S.C. Department of Health and Environmental Control 
Bureau of Land and Waste Management 
Division of Mining and Solid Waste Management 
2600 Bull Street 
Columbia, SC 29201 
 
 
Any questions or comments must be sent by February 09, 2024.

https://epermweb.dhec.sc.gov/ncore/#/external/publicnotice/search

